
 

 

 

The Director of the Institute of Mathematics  

of the Polish Academy of Sciences  

would like to invite all Employees to attend  

THE MEETING OF EMPLOYEES OF IM PAN  

on June 24th (Friday) at 12:00 p.m., room 321,  

at Śniadeckich 8, Warsaw. 
 

 

Programme of the the meeting: 

1. The Director's speech in connection with the new term of office of the IM PAN 

Directorate Board.  

2. Report of the Workers Council about their activities during the term 07.2021-

05.2022. 

3. Report of the Social Committee about their activities during the term  

07.2021-05.2022. 

4. Discussion. 

 

 

 
 

Immediately after the meeting of Employees, the Board of Employee Loan Fund 

invites members of the Employee Loan Fund to the meeting  

during which the elections to the board of Employee Loan Fund will be held. 

 

 

After the meeting, the Director of IM PAN invites all Employees  

for a small snack in the room number 409. 

 


